
February 14, 2021

Members of the Oregon Senate Committee on Health Care, Salem, Oregon

Dear Committee Members:

I’m writing to express my support for SB428, a hearing for which is expected tomorrow, February 15, 2021.

I fully support extending the time period for submittal of findings on this task force.  This subject has been under discussion in the 
US for seventy-five years.  Enough is enough.  Most western countries have a universal health care system on the books.  Since we 
are wealthier than other countries, it’s beyond comprehension that we do not also have one.  The on-going in-depth study will give 
us data on how to most effectively and efficiently implement such a program.

Respectfully submitted,

Ann C. King


